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Ward 7 Meeting Scheduled for February 20, 2020 

 
The public is invited to a meeting with Alderman Tony Faivre to discuss concerns or 
issues within DeKalb, specifically parking issues on Loren Drive 
 
The meeting will take place on Thursday, February 20, 2020 from 7:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
at the DeKalb Municipal Building (City Hall), Council Chambers, 200 S. Fourth Street, 
DeKalb, Illinois. 
 
Alderman Faivre will provide opening remarks and time will be allotted for citizen 
comment.  
 
Others in attendance will include Interim Police Chief John Petragallo and City Engineer 
Zac Gill.  
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